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July 8, 1976 Cnper B

Mr. Carl Ulvog, Senior Geologist
0il Conservation Commission

Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 Re: Sue Ann #1, C-19-17N-17E
Sedberry #1 & Sedberry #2

Dear Mr. Ulvog: B 29-17N-16E

San Miguel Co., New Mexico

In reply to your recent telephone call, I am enclosing
herewith a xerox copy of Form C-103, Subsequent Report of Plug and
Abandonment for the Sue Ann #1, which has been properly signed and
approved by you and dated May 10, 1976.

The Sedberry well sights have not been cleaned up and leveled

as yet due to the pits not being dried out. However, we hope to have
this completed in the near future.

I hope this will clear your records for the time being. If
we can be of further help, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

MONUMENT ENERGY CORPORATION
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July 12, 1976

Monument Enerqy Corporation
P. 0. Box 1476
Lovington, New Mexico 88260

Attention: Mr. Winford Carlile

Re: Sedberry Wells No. 1 and 2,
Section 29, Township 12 North,
Range 16 East

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge your letter dated July 8, 1976. Please
be advised that on the last two inspections of the subject well
locations, the pits and surrounding areas appeared to be
thoroughly dry. However, as you may know, the rainy season for
this general locality will soon be here and the wells are .
situated near the base of some hills from which runoff can be
expected. Since more than two years have elansed Since these
wells were drilled, it is apparent that numerous cleanup
opportunities have been presented, weather-wise.

In the event you are not aware of the landowner's policy of
locked gates, permit me to suqgest that you contact a Sat. Sanders
with the State Police in Las Vegas (Phone 425-6771) for a report
of road and soil conditions if you cannot verify same otherwise.
The Sue Ann Well No. 1 location is in qood condition and our
files concerning that operation have been closed.

Yours truly,

CARL ULVOG
District IV Supervisor
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